
2/08/2023 

• To Whom it may concern, 

• I am writing on behalf of the wild horses in TRNP, 

I am asking the National Park Service to consider the following points. 

 

 I strongly oppose the removal of any of the wild horses located in Theodore 
Roosevelt National Park. 

 

• The TRNP must redesignate the wild horses as wildlife; they are not to be 
designated as livestock. 

• The wild horses in TRNP are an historic herd of Nakota wild horses with 
unique genetics rarely found. 

•  
• The horses in TRNP are the only wild horses roaming free in the state of 

North Dakota and should be considered a treasured resource. 
•  
• A new alternative to the park's Environmental Assessment must be added 

with scientific and humane management of the wild horses in the park. 
•  
• The TRNP must redesignate the wild horses as wildlife; they are not to be 

designated as livestock. 
• As a citizen of the United States I have a vested interest in the wild horses of 

America and would like to see them treasured and maintained in the 
National Park for my children and future generations to enjoy as part of our 
National Heritage and history.  They should be treated with respect, kindness 
and compassion and their lineage preserved. 

Please do not remove the horses from TRNP.  I plan to visit the park in the next year 
but will not do that if the horses are removed. 

Sincerely,  

Nancy Lohrenz 

Silverthorne, CO 80498 



 

 


